
This is testimony in support of HB 2021, 100% Clean Energy for All.  
It is imperative this bill be passed, both to address the climate crisis that effects us all, and to acknowledge that people in 
marginalized communities are sustaining greater negative effects of the climate crisis.  Their suffering is more than unfair.  The 
negative health effects have made them more vulnerable to COVID, which has exacerbated the pandemic.
If we fail to address this inequitable suffering, we do so at our peril.  
Thank-you.
Judy Wilder


